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RETREAT CENTER "Come Away & Rest Awhile”
- Mark 6:31

Tabitha Bunk Beds

Tabitha at The ARC still uses its original 1950s bunk beds - units that no longer meet current safety
standards and are now showing signs of critical structural wear from decades of use. Replacing them
is a necessary step toward ensuring guest safety and comfort.

This need is echoed across all of The ARC'’s lodging facilities, where each bunk bed has faithfully
served for decades and is now ready for a well-deserved retirement.

New bunks will meet state and federal guidelines, offer a sturdier and more comfortable rest, and
enhance the look and feel of the lodging rooms.

The full replacement project at Tabitha will cost
$37,800.

Each bunk unit, like the one pictured to the right,

costs $1,100 plus shipping.

We invite you to prayerfully consider partnering with
us to make this important upgrade possible.

Current bunks, below and to the right

Partner with us in continuing the mission to glorify Christ through rest and renewal.
Explore ways to give by scanning the QR code or visiting www.arc-aflc.org/give

This opportunity is shared in collaboration of the ARC and AFLC Development
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